From: Public Access DC Comments 
Sent: 06 December 2015 17:49
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 15/02089/ADV

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 5:49 PM on 06 Dec 2015 from Mrs linda ward.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land East Of Evenlode Crescent And South Of Langford Lane Kidlington 

	Proposal:
	2 No non-illuminated signs 

	Case Officer:
	Michael Sackey 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs linda ward

	Address:
	29 Webbs Way, Kidlington, Oxfordshire OX5 2EW


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

I object to the erection of these two large billboards relating to the proposed construction of a new technology park on this Green Belt site.

I note that the two billboards were erected without planning permission and announce that the technology park is 'coming soon'.
This predates planning consent hence the informaiton is deeply misleading. I object to the implication that the planning process already decided in favour of the development. This undermines the democratic planning process in relation to this site since it could restrict public comment. This is seriously prejudicial snd the applicant should be required to remove the billboards. I further note that the planning documents accompanying this application contain no transcript of the text on the billboards, or their purpose, and therefore the consultation process is worthless to anyone who has not seen them - further more the bill boards should not have been erected prior to approval. This lack of transparency is also prejudicial to the planning process.

I request that, given the nature of the advertisement, more-detailed documentation is provided in support of the application and the applicant be required to remove the billboards pending a decision. I am suprised that the planning office thought fit to validate this application as-is.
With thanks
Linda Ward 


